Meeting Minutes

General meeting Jan 10, 2009

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am

The following officers were present

Tony Gallo - President

Andy Brennan – Vise President

Bill Lander - Treasurer

Don Rogers –Secretary

The following members were present

Gene Kenner, Wade Akle, Paul Genshaw, Steve Johnson, Tony Linhares

Tony opened the meeting at 9:30

- -Tony Linhares and Fred Jocober have made repairs and now have the tractor back in good working order. Thanks guys.
- -The two issues with Rockets and Smoking was discussed again. While we were in the middle of this topic, a Greg Mobert showed up and then told us that he was the guy flying rockets. That part of the problem seems to be solved.
- -We discussed when to close the flying over the vineyard. Work has started in one small area of the vineyard. The sign is not ready yet, so be cautious of the workers
- -We set a date for our Fun Fly; it is May 23, the Saturday before Memorial Day. We need to get volunteers for organizing the event. We missed having one last year due to trailer work. Let's make this year's a fun event.
- -Wade brought up the need for a work crew to repair the wind damage to the sun awning over the frequency board.

Bill Lander gave the treasurers report as follows

Balances as of 12/31/08

Checking \$3503.17 Savings \$794.58 CD (as of 12/29/08) \$5223.43 Total Savings \$6018.01

As of this meeting, 33 people had paid the 2009 dues and approximately 35 additional are expected to renew

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30

Submitted by Don Rogers, Secretary